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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Matt Herrick [mherrick@broadbentinc.com]
Sent: Friday, February 13, 2009 9:16 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: 'Rob Miller'; 'Supple, Paul V'; sbarkley@broadbentinc.com; 'Jason Duda'
Subject: Request for Information (Station 11133 - ACEH Case RO0000403)

Paresh, 
 
The January 16, 2009 letter (herein referred to as the Letter) from the Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH), requested information regarding Atlantic 
Richfield Company Station #11133 located at 2220 98th Avenue, Oakland, California.  Specifically, the Letter requested that additional reports relative to 
environmental investigations at Station #11133 not currently available on the ACEH’s website (http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm) be provided to the ACEH.  
We have reviewed available reports for Station #11133 relative to reports currently provided on the ACEH’s website and found the ACEH did not have the Second 
Quarter, 2004 Status Report.  The Report has now been provided to the ACEH (see email transmittal below).  No other reports were found that the ACEH does 
currently not have on their website (includes the July 2, 1987 Tank Removal Report).  This email transmittal fulfills the “Request for Information” task provided in 
the ACEH’s Letter.  Should you have questions regarding this email transmittal, please do not hesitate to contact me.   
 
Thanks 
 
Matt Herrick 
Senior Hydrogeologist 
Broadbent & Associates, Inc. 
(775) 322-7969 
 

From: Justin Gerthoffer [mailto:jgerthoffer@broadbentinc.com]  
Sent: Friday, February 13, 2009 9:01 AM 
To: ACEHS 
Cc: Paresh Khatri 
Subject: RO0000403 Report Upload 
 
This email is to notify the Alameda County Environmental Health Services that a 2Q04 Quarterly Status Report has been uploaded for former BP station #11133 
(Case 0000403) to the ACEHS ftp site. 
  
Justin Gerthoffer 
Broadbent & Associates, Inc. 
775-322-7969 


